
 

 
 

LAX STAKEHOLDER LIAISON OFFICE 
LAX PLAN COMPLIANCE REVIEW PROCESS 

 

LAX COMPLIANCE REVIEW:  Per the procedures established under Section 7F2 Executive Director’s 
Review of the approved LAX Specific Plan for the LAX Master Plan, the Stakeholder Liaison’s Office is 
transmitting to you for your review and comment, a tenant improvement project described as: 
 

 PROJECT NAME: American Airlines Lease and Commuter Facility Improvement Project 
 

PROJECT LOCATION: The project site is in the eastern portion of LAX, east of the Central 
Terminal Area and south of Century Boulevard.   

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION: The project being proposed is a new lease with American Airlines 
concerning regional aircraft operations (commuter facility) at Los Angeles International Airport 
(LAX).  The lease is proposed to include provisions relating to the improvement of existing 
facilities at the project site by American Airlines.  These improvements consist of a new passenger 
holdroom facility (passenger terminal), upgrades to four existing gates, and related support 
structures.   

 
 
DOCUMENTS AVAILABLE FOR REVIEW: A more detailed project description, including a location map 
and site plan, can be found at www.OurLAX.org under "Projects-Publications." 
 
PUBLIC REVIEW: This public review period provides an opportunity for stakeholders to provide 
comments and identify concerns that will be considered by the Executive Director in making this 
recommendation.  Your comments will be reported through the LAX Stakeholder Liaison’s consultation 
with the Executive Director.  Written comments to the LAX Stakeholder Liaison can be submitted via 
email to OurLAX@lawa.org or to the following address: 

Los Angeles World Airports 
Stakeholder Liaison Office (SLO) 

Attention: Brenda Martinez-Sidhom 
1 World Way, Room 208  
Los Angeles, CA  90045 

 

Comments to the Stakeholder Liaison must be received by the SLO no later than:   

5:00 p.m., Pacific Time, Monday, July 11, 2011. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information or questions regarding this project, contact Herb Glasgow at (310) 646-5180. 

Si necesita asistencia en Espaňol, favor comunicarse con Evelyn Y Quintanilla al (424) 646-5188. 
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